
Community Event and Neighborhood 

Grant Distribution Subcommittee

City of Sunnyvale

Notice and Agenda

Meeting Canceled4:00 PMWednesday, December 2, 2020

NOTICE OF CANCELATION

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the meeting of Community Events and 

Neighborhood Grants Subcommittee  scheduled for 4 p.m. on December 2, 2020 

via telepresence has been canceled.

The next meeting of Community Events and Neighborhood Grants Subcommittee 

will be held on December 9, 2020 at 5 p.m. in the Council Chambers or via 

telepresence.

For questions, please contact the City of Sunnyvale Library and Recreation 

Services Department at (408) 730-7336.
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